<INSERT NAME OF YOUR MP> 
<INSERT NAME OF YOUR BOROUGH /CONSTITUENCY>

House of Commons SW1A0AA London 
Dear <INSERT NAME OF MP> 
It is some time since I have written to you. On this occasion I don't expect a response but wanted to express my views on the data surveillance issues that have come to light, in particularly with Edward Snowden's revelations. 
If we are the State we must de facto be trusted. The citizen should and must be trusted be default. No society can make real progress when it's members are considered untrustworthy by the State. Of course this creates risks, that an unsurveilled citizen will commit a crime against the people. For me, I accept this risk, as freedom, and our other historic social achievements, are worth sacrifices to achieve and and as a consequence of their existence. Historically British society has also accepted these sacrifices; to the extent it doesn't today we have other questions to ask. 
I lived through the last wave of IRA bombings in London, and through 7/7, and consider the inevitable 'abuses' of freedom from surveillance, and the default of trust by the state, still to be worth enduring. And in reality, these are not security or surveillance issues, but political and social issues, and that is how they need to be addressed. 
Yours sincerely 
<INSERT YOUR NAME>
